
Just looking back at the wildfire season we had it is evident that climate change is knocking at our door.  This problem will have an 
impact on all of us and future generations to come.  Hopefully there will be future generations if we act now.
  It’s great to see the legislature acknowledge the threat posed by climate change and the need for Congress to focus on enacting a 
bipartisan solution.


